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According to Kentucky State Police Sgt. Rick Saint-Blancard, preliminary statistics indicate that
nine people died as the result of injuries sustained in seven motor vehicle-related crashes on
Kentucky’s roadways last week.

  

Through Nov. 10, preliminary statistics indicate that 551 people have lost their lives on Kentuck
y
roadways during 2013. This is 96 less than reported for this time period in 2012.

  

 

  

 

  

Of the 421 motor vehicle fatalities, 210 victims were not wearing seat belts.. As of Nov.10,
Kentucky has had 70 days with zero highway fatalities reported during 2013.
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